OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

February 26, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 054 -2

To: Secretary of Samoan Affairs, CEOs, President and Executive Directors of
Authorities, Directors, Agency and Office Heads

From: Acting Chief of Staff

Subject: Lieutenant Governor bestowed High Talking Chief Title La’apui

On February 22, 2024 Lieutenant Governor Talauega E. V. Ale was bestowed the High Talking
Chief (To’oto’0) title of La’apui by the chief council of Fitiuta County in Manu’a.

Effective today, we kindly request that all official communications address the Lieutenant
Governor as La’apui Talauega E. V. Ale.

Government and media organizations are advised to update letterheads, official documents, and
communications immediately.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

LydiajAliitacdo Amisone
Acting Chief of Staff
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